Selectmen’'s Meeting, Monday, June 6, 1983
Present: Leslie MacNeil, chairman, John J. Jones and Katherine Ring.

Selectmen met at 7:30 to sign checks.

Members of the Recycling Committee sworn in were, Richard Pleasant,

Dot Penny,and Evelyn Perry. Dave Penny was sworn in as a member of the
Board of Adjustment.

Building permits for William and Ethel Hall and Richard & Gloria Schacht
were signed.

Mr. Titcomb asked for more information on what selectmen wanted in order
to have his land qualify for CUV.

Mr. Grabowski was in to show the selectmen a draft of what he will have
signed for the Town Warrant in "84". He was advised to check with
counsel to see if the wording is correct for the petition, zlso to see if
it is a legal petition

0ld Fire Station is about ready for tenants. Question was raised as to
who will seek tenants? Question as to forming a committee to follow up
on this. No decision at this time.

K. Ring will check out Mr. Martini's complaint, as to the condition of
the road. It is a class V1 road, shé will check out the complaint that
access to property is hampered due to a pile of soil or salt being in
the center of the road.

Mr. Lane was in along with L. Henderson and they discussed the easement
on Mr. Lane's property. Property was put in discretionary easement

in 1976 yet Mr. Lane has been taxed full value on the property. Since
the time the discretionary easement was granted to the Town, Mr. Lane
has built on a part of the land. Lloyd Henderson, A. Lane and the
selectmen are looking into clearing up the problem.

Minutes of last weeks meeting were accepted.
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